Kansas citizens should always be prioritized over the desires of corporations.

March 22, 2023

Bill number: SB 312
Dispositon: Proponent
Testimony type: Written only

Chairwoman McGinn and members of the Committee,

My name is Martin Tinker and | represent a small group of about 100 Kansans in
Sedgwick County. | respectfully ask that you support SB312 and represent the people
of Kansas.

The protection of Property Rights in the state must be at the forefront of your work. We
see when corporate interests are taken up by our leadership over the rights of the
people and this needs to change immediately.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. Please know that my group
meets regularly and we discuss these issues and how they are voted on. Any and all of
you are welcome to attend.

Thank you,

Martin Tinker



